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Please support HB 3932. On waters or watersheds that are classified as having 

impaired water quality, cleanup is expensive. Beaver and their dams do this cleanup 

for the state without any expense if they are allowed. HB 3932 would keep beaver 

safe in areas with impaired water quality. Please support this bill and let the beaver 

work for us. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


